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M E M O R A N D U M  
 

DATE:  1 April 2021 

TO: Northern Beaches Local Planning Panel 

CC: Rodney Piggott, Manager Development Assessments  

FROM: Catriona Shirley, Planner 

SUBJECT: DA2020/1684 – 89 Wyadra Ave, North Manly – Supplementary Report 
 
 
 
Dear Panel, 
 
A submission of support was received by Council, however was not included within the assessment 
report. The submission of support is attached to this supplementary report as appendix 1. 
 
As a result, the total submissions for the application is fourteen (14), two (2) in support of the application 
and twelve (12) objecting to the application. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Catriona Shirley 
Planner 
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